
NANAIMO TRACK + FIELD CLUB REFUND POLICY 
 

• Refund requests received 7 (or less) days prior to the first practice date will not be 

granted. Before that, a refund minus a $25 administration fee will be applied. 

• Requests for fee refund for medical reasons must be sent via email to 

registration@nanaimotrack.com and will be reviewed by the Board of Directors at their 

next scheduled meeting.  

• **Please note that the BC Athletics membership fee portion of the registration fee is 

nonrefundable. View BC Athletic membership fees HERE. 

 


